
 MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
 AIR AND RADIATION ADMINISTRATION 
 
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 
The Maryland Department of the Environment, Air and Radiation Administration (ARA) received a 
permit-to-construct application from Excalibur Site Services, LLC on February 15, 2022 for the 
installation of two (2) crushing and screening plants, each rated at 300 tons per hour, and each 
equipped with up to three diesel engines, processing waste asphalt pavement, waste concrete, brick, 
block, and other building demolition materials.  The proposed installation will be located at 5301 
Andard Street, Baltimore, MD 21226.   
 
An Informational Meeting will be held on February 13, 2023 at 6:00 PM at the Curtis Bay Recreational 
Center located at 1630 Filbert St., Baltimore, MD 21226.  In case of Inclement weather, the meeting 
will be held on February 22, 2023 at the same time and location. 
 
Pursuant to the Environment Article, Section 1-603, Annotated Code of Maryland, the Informational 
Meeting has been scheduled so that citizens can discuss the application and the permit review 
process with the applicant and the Department.  
 
The application and other supporting documents are available for public inspection on the 
Department’s website.  Look for Docket #06-22 at the following link:  
 
 https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Permits/AirManagementPermits/Pages/index.aspx 
 
The Department will provide an interpreter for deaf and hearing impaired persons provided that a 
request is made for such service at least ten (10) days prior to the meeting. 
 
Further information may be obtained by calling Ms. Shannon Heafey at 410-537-4433. 
 
Christopher R. Hoagland, Director 
Air and Radiation Administration 
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